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WARNING – NO FURTHER ACTION LETTER #2597134 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Date:  December 30, 2014 
 
 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) Staff issued Warning Letter #2597120 
on November 25, 2014.  Encana contacted COGCC staff by telephone to discuss the issue and 
submitted an email responses on November 5 and December 29, 2014.  The responses 
identifies changes to Encana internal procedures that are intended to prevent recurrence of 
the alleged violation.  COGCC Staff finds your response and procedure changes acceptable.  
The Warning Letter is hereby resolved.  
 
If you have any questions about this enforcement action, please contact the COGCC 
representative below. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Craig A. Burger, P.E. 
Northwest Area Engineer 
Email:  Craig.Burger@state.co.us

Encana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc  
Attn: Leah Buchanan  
370 17th Street  
Suite 1700  
Denver, CO 80202  
 
Operator Number: 100185  
Contact email: Leah.Buchanan@encana.com  
Well Name: Federal #26-1  
API Number: 05-077-08494  
Legal Location: NESE Section 26, Township 9S, Range 97W, 6th P.M.  
Mesa County, Colorado 
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